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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2006
QUESTION NO. 17
Question:
Councillor Derek Keating
“To ask the Manager to report on what additional funding will be made available for the valuable Junk Collection Service for 2006?”

Reply:
A sum of €417,800 is included in the 2006 Budget for the Junk Collection service.  The revised Budget for 2005 was €397,000.
A report on policy matters relating to the Junk Collection service was presented to the Environment Strategic Policy Committee in November 2005, and a revised report was discussed at the SPC meeting of 1st February 2006.

The Council is one of very few local authorities which provides a Junk Collection service to housing estates, generally on a rota of once every five years.

In line with the general principle of producer responsibility, householders are also encouraged to minimise such waste or to bring waste directly for disposal  to the Council’s Civic Amenity and Recycling Centre at Ballymount.
